Squirrels’ homework
Summer term week 6
Happy half-term Squirrels,
I hope you have some wonderful things planned as well as finding time to relax with family and friends. The sun IS going to shine. 

In class this week, we discussed the importance of finding time to relax and what it means to relax. Some children said they relaxed with a book, others said they enjoyed relaxing in the fresh air. Why not combine the two for your homework this half-term?
For your half-term homework, I would like you to find the time to read a book. 
If it’s a fiction book, please consider the characters, setting, plot and summarise your opinion of the book. 
If it’s a non-fiction book, what is the topic? What makes it interesting? Have you learnt anything from reading it? What made you choose it? Would you recommend it? 
Then Squirrels, I would like you to write me a book review on your chosen book. Please find attached, to the Squirrel’s homework page, a fiction/non-fiction book review plan for you to complete. 
I look forward to reading them. 

Have a fabulous half-term Squirrels!
Miss Swain and Daphne.
Please remember to enjoy reading daily and practise your spellings.
TT rock stars: https://ttrockstars.com/  
Doodle maths: https://doodlelearning.com/
